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Detterman, Mark, Env. Health

From: Detterman, Mark, Env. Health
Sent: Monday, November 09, 2015 5:01 PM
To: Walt Pierce (wpierce@western-forge.com)
Cc: Kris Larson
Subject: Request for Funds Followup
Attachments: CORRES_2015-09-04.pdf

Mr. Pierce, 
 
I wanted to followup on the attached Request for Funds that was sent in early September, as ACEH has not 
received a check.  I had been waiting for the City of Albany to get back to me on some changes to the Land 
Use Covenant (LUC) that are probably pretty minor, but this is a standard procedure.  Since I’ve not heard 
back, I thought it appropriate to move the case into the 30 day public comment period for closure.  Once that is 
complete, and assuming no comments are forthcoming, as confirmed by an ACEH communication, ACEH 
could approve well destructions.  Closure would follow the submittal of a well destruction report, and 
generation of a closure summary document by ACEH; however, without funds ACEH will not be able to provide 
further oversight, including well destruction approval and closure of the case.  I did want to make sure you had 
received the letter to preclude these possibilities. 
If you have any questions, please let me know. 
Thanks, 
 
Mark Detterman 
Senior Hazardous Materials Specialist, PG, CEG 
Alameda County Environmental Health 
1131 Harbor Bay Parkway 
Alameda, CA  94502 
Direct: 510.567.6876 
Fax:    510.337.9335 
Email: mark.detterman@acgov.org 
 
PDF copies of case files can be downloaded at: 
 
http://www.acgov.org/aceh/lop/ust.htm 
 
 


